
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harson’s Newsletter December 2021 

 
Greetings 
 
Little did I think as I struggled with my Classical Studies at Radley College in 
1958, that I should be grateful for my knowledge of Greek in my latter years. 
Today we find ourselves battling with yet another Covid variant, OMICRON 
and hopefully we will defeat it by our own vigilance and common sense.  
 
The last year has been a frustrating one for all of us; and matters of 
Purchasers have been difficult to organise and to attend. I was delighted to be 
able to get to London in early November, to be on Parade for a luncheon in St 
John’s Wood organised by Dominic McCully. The attendance was highly 
gratifying and some had come from Gloucester and Scotland, a testament to 
their dedication to the Purchasers. My thanks to Dominic for all his hard work 
in arranging this function.  
 
You will be aware that Bertie Prestige has replaced Douglas McCully as Chief 
Crook. On your behalf, I have sent Douglas a case of red wine to thank him 
for his many years of labour, in Naboth’s vineyard on our behalf.  
 
I send you all my best wishes for Christmas and a healthy 2022.  
 
Festive Greetings 
 
Harson  

 


